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DATES 
November 

Thursday 19th EYFS virtual parent meeting 

Tuesday 24th  EYFS virtual parent meeting 

   Yr 1 virtual parent meeting 

 

December 

Tuesday 8th flu vaccine for whole school 

Friday 18th Christmas lunch and jumper day 

  break up for Christmas holiday 

 

January 2021 

Monday 4th staff training day, 

  school closed to pupils 

Tuesday 5th return to school 

 

February 

Friday 12th break up for half term holiday 

Monday 22nd return to school 

 

April 

Thursday 1st break up for Easter holiday 

Monday 19th return to school 

 

May 

Monday 3rd bank holiday 

Friday 28th break up for half term  

 

June 

Monday 7th return to school 

Friday 25th staff training day, 

  school closed  to pupils 

Monday 28th staff training day; 

  school closed  to pupils 

July 

Friday 23rd break up for Summer holiday 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drop off/Collection 

Please note that if you are dropping off or 

collecting your child out of normal hours 

(between 9.00am – 3.10pm) we will ask you to do 

so using the entrance you would normally, to 

avoid cross-over with our year group bubbles.  

For those using the main playground entrance, 

please call the school office once you are at the 

gate and a member of staff will come out to you. 
 

Daffodil Bulbs 

If you look carefully in the grass under the trees 

between the footpath and the car park you will 

see the daffodil bulbs that the Critchill post-16 

team planted at the beginning of last month are 

already beginning to show a few millimeters 

above ground.  Please can we kindly ask that 

parents and children avoid walking on 

that area as despite it being quite wet 

and muddy it seems to be a popular 

short cut.  Thank you. 
 

School Uniform 

From Monday 23rd November, all uniform will 

need to be ordered by email or a phone call to 

our school office (details are at the top of the 

newsletter).  This is to avoid parents having to 

come into the school and to avoid cash or cheque 

transactions so all payments will need to be done 

through ParentPay.  Further details and an order 

form are on the website under useful 

information.  
 

Flu Vaccine – Tuesday 8th December 

Don’t forget to give your consent to the flu 

vaccine via the following link: 

 
https://saint.sompar.nhs.uk/flu/2020/east 

 

Also if you do not wish your child to have the 

vaccine please do this via the above link. 
 

ParentPay - As well as this now being our main form of communication, we are also asking that all 

payments are made using this site to avoid cash transactions.  To ensure you don’t miss anything 

please make sure you have signed up!  Any problems, please give the school office a call. 

mailto:office@trinityfirst.somerset.sch.uk
http://www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/
https://saint.sompar.nhs.uk/flu/2020/east
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https://image.shutterstock.com/image-vector/dont-miss-out-grunge-rubber-260nw-738906697.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.shutterstock.com/search/don%27t%2Bmiss%2Bout&tbnid=b3s87EsIM44qEM&vet=12ahUKEwiSn-GtjZHtAhX96-AKHfPCB5EQMygGegUIARDDAQ..i&docid=Q1LVtVa1l2dWNM&w=400&h=280&q=dont miss out clip art&safe=active&ved=2ahUKEwiSn-GtjZHtAhX96-AKHfPCB5EQMygGegUIARDDAQ

